
LTT Alden Biesen (BE), 18. October – 20. October 2023 
Day 1 – Wednesday, October 18 

LTT participants arrived at Alden Biesen and were welcomed before diving into the first training 
session, focused on refreshing knowledge of AR, sharing experiences, and troubleshooting 
challenges. 

Afterward, the group explored the natural surroundings of Alden Biesen, combining relaxation 
with informal discussions. The day concluded with dinner and free time, allowing participants to 
network in a more informal setting. 

 

Day 2 – Thursday, October 19 

The day began with a session on the e-course, where participants engaged in both theoretical 
and practical discussions. The focus was on refining the content and ensuring its applicability in 
various educational contexts. 

After a lunch break, participants took part in a surprise activity, designed to foster engagement 
and collaboration. In the castle of Alden Biesen they where invited to solve the mistery… 

In the afternoon, the focus shifted to the survey and a demonstration of the guides, ensuring that 
all participants understood how to apply the survey results in their own contexts. 

The evening ended with dinner and free time. 

 

Day 3 – Friday, October 20 

The final day began with a visit to Provinciale Secundaire School Diepenbeek, where participants 
explored its educational infrastructure and methodologies. 

Following this, a final evaluation session took place, where participants reflected on their 
learnings and discussed how to implement insights from the training in their respective 
institutions. 

The LTT concluded with a farewell lunch and certificate ceremony, marking the successful 
completion of the training. 

 

Conclusion 

The LTT in Belgium provided valuable hands-on experience in AR and e-learning applications, 
fostering collaboration and exchange of best practices. Participants left with a deeper 
understanding of how to implement these technologies in their schools. 

The next steps involve applying the lessons learned, finalizing the e-course, and preparing for the 
next project phases. 

 


